
Masks Required

Individuals must wear masks indoors 
while in the presence of others, 
regardless of vaccination status.

The CDC recommends wearing masks indoors in 
communities with a substantial or high level of COVID-19 

transmission. Kenyon will continue to monitor the levels of 
community transmission and adjust policies as necessary.
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